
 

 

 

N O T I C E  O F  M E E T I N G  C A N C E L A T I O N   
B Y  T H E  S A N  M A T E O  L O C A L  A G E N C Y  F O R M A T I O N  C O M M I S S I O N  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo Local Agency Formation Commission April 15, 
2020 meeting scheduled to begin at 2:30 via teleconference has been canceled.  

The next meeting of the San Mateo Local Agency Formation Commission will be May 20, 
2020 at 2:30. For more information, contact the LAFCo office via email at 
mpoyatos@smcgov.org. 

 

        Martha Poyatos 
       Dated: April 7, 2020                                                                                                  Executive Officer 

 


